



/rom:

Maria [mpiskor@nc.rr.com]

Sent:

Monday, August 15, 2005 10:47 AM

To: Subject: Sheryl Sherman the board meetings

To have opened the meeting to community involvement and then shut down the opportunity for anyone to respond to comments that were made is counterproductive. We are at this juncture as a result of a meeting we had with Council. Council redirected our efforts to the Transportation Board. This board was supposed to reassess the Traffic Impact Analysis Study per impact upon Larkspur, has it? Why has this board opened a dialogue with our community without intending to actively listen? I am one voter who is completely dissatisfied.

Maria Piskor